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Mackenzie Valley [nvirenmental Impacl Review Board
200 Scotia Centre, PO Rox 938

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2P6

Alln: Luciano Azzolini

RE: MVYEIRB File £A00-002 — Prairie Creek Mine
Parks Canada Information Request (Feh.8/01)- DIAND Draft Reclamation
Costing Report {document)

Dear Mr. Azzolini,

This letter ig in regards to your fax of 13 March, 2001, in which you cotrectly noted lhat
Nahanni National Parle Reserve staff were unable to physically review the document and
were therefore unable to ascertain the relevancy of the document for the purposes of the

teehnical report by the March 12 deadline.

In response to your question, yes, Nahanni National Park Reserve would still like to
revicw the above-mentioned report,  We look forward to the Review Roard oblaining
this document, and providing the opportunity to review it.

[f there are any further questions, please contact our office at (867)695-3151, ar
(867)695-2446 (TFax).

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

N

Chuck Blyth ‘
Superintendent, Nahanni National Park Reserve
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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre, PO Box 938

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2P6

Atm: Luciano Azzolini *,
RE: MVEIRB File EA00-002 — Prairie Creek Mue
Parks Canada Ynformation Request (Keb.8/01)- DIAND Draft Reclamation
Cnsiing Report {(document)
Dear Mr. Azzolini,
Further to your email and the letter from Ms. M. Tapssll of DTAND, dated 15 March,
2001, Nahanni National Park Reserve hereby accepts the offer to review the document
referred to above. We will arrange to travel to Yellowknife tomorrow (16 March, 2001)

for that purpose.

If there are any further questions, please contact our office at (867)695-3151, or
(867)695-2446 (Fax). ’

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

ke BT

Chuck Blyth
Superintendent

Nahanni National Park Reserve

Canadi ®
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The attachments mentioned in our reply to the IR arc attached.

Ranjil,

From: Ranjif Sonlassy
ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENTIST
Environment & Conservation Division
Indian and Northorn Affairs Canada

PO Box 1500, Yellowknife, NWT
CANADA, X1A ZN1

Fax 867-6658-2701

Phone B67-665-2591

E-mail: sohiassyr@inac.gc.ca
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